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Please do not approve more than the minimum fossil fuel driven capacity that's needed.
We need renewable energy now, to move forward, not going back in time with fossil fuels.
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Thank you.
Melissa Sanders
Asheville resident

Sent from my iPhone
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Hello, .
I am writing to voice my opinion against the fast-tracking of the proposed new gas-fired Asheville Duke Energy
plant. My understanding is that this project is being rushed through without thorough technical review,
particularly in light of new research showing that methane emissions from the gas industry are at least 1.5 times
previous EPA estimates. Also, my understanding is that the power to be supplied by the proposed plant is far in
excess of current needs in the area.

Thank you

Jonathan D. Karr
PO Box 42
Cedar Grove, NC 27231
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Please consider the thoughtful points raised in the following article: http://mountainx.com/opinion/not-so-fast-
tell-duke-energy-to-put-the-brakes-on-expansion-plans/. Thank you.


